
 

 

 

Hello, 

 

Since a new agreement is due in the following days with Recyc-Québec, here are the new delays 

for the payments of the 2015 and 2016 tarification.  

 

• 80% of the 2015 tarification is due to RecycleMedias on December 31, 2016. 

• 20% of the 2015 tarification is due to RecycleMedias on February 15, 2017. 

• 50% of the 2016 tarification is due to RecycleMedias on May 15, 2017. 

• 50% of the 2016 tarification is due to RecycleMedias on August 15, 2017. 

 

The payments due dates are taking consideration of the administrative delays for the further 

payments to Recyc-Québec. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at RecycleMedias at phone number 514-664-5548. 

 

Please note our office will be closed from December 24 to January 8 inclusively. 

 

 

Denis Tétreault 

Secretary 

RecycleMedia 

 


